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“Love must be sincere. Hate what is evil; cling to what is good.” 

 Romans 12:9 

OFFERING 
Listed below are the totals 
for last week’s offering and           
deposits. Thank you for     
giving so generously! 
 

Missions and Leola      
     Home of Hope    $  3047 
Program Fund          $      65 
Welsh Mountain     $    919 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Krista Snader: Tuesday, September 13 

Diane Weaver: Wednesday, September 14 

Donald Beck: Saturday, September 17 

Mark Wenger: Monday, September 19 

Tim Good: Tuesday, September 20 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 

Charles & Fern Bauman: Monday, September 12 

Tim & Linda Herr: Thursday, September 15 

Lee & Lisa Zimmerman: Thursday, September 15 

Glen & Joyce Shenk: Saturday, September 17 

Welsh Mountain Home  

Coin Offering 

 

We received $5,093.96 in the 

coin offering, and with the 

match up to $5,000…Welsh 

Mountain will receive $10,000+ 

for their building renovations! 

Thanks for your generosity!  

    To God be the glory! 

 

Minutes from recent Leadership and Administrative teams are 

available on the back table.  



We rejoice in the upcoming baptism on        
Sunday, September 18 for:  

 Jeshua Day 

Elijah Gavilondo 

José Gavilondo 

Brandon Snader 

Lucinda Snader 

Lily Zimmerman 

 

Let’s be in prayer for each of these young     
people taking this step of faith.  The baptism 
will be held after church at Hurst House pond.  

The last Summer Picnic will be held TODAY        

at Ephrata Township Park,  436 East Fulton St.  

4:00pm: Cornhole and enjoying the park 

Bring your own lawn chair if you’d like 

to sit and watch the championship game 

of the Cornhole Tournament! 

5:00pm: Potluck meal 

Please bring your own table settings and a hot     

or cold dish to share. Drinks will be provided. 

It’s time to send a care package to our college 
students! Please write an encouraging card to 
the following students and put it in the basket 
on the back table by September 25. We’ll send 

the notes to them in early October, just in time for mid-terms! 

Tim Wenger, Sophomore at Rosedale 

Kayley Eshleman, Junior at Messiah University 

Sara Frey, Senior at Messiah University 


